
 

27 March 2024 

Hearing Commissioners 
Waimakariri District Council 
Private Bag 1005 
Rangiora 7440 

Attention: Hearing Panel for the Proposed Waimakariri District Plan 

Canterbury Regional Council – Waimakariri District Plan Review – Letter to be 
tabled at Hearing 9A: Industrial Zones 

The Canterbury Regional Council (the Regional Council) lodged a submission on the 
Proposed Waimakariri District Plan (pWDP). The Regional Council will not attend Hearing 9A: 
Industrial Zones scheduled to commence on 17 April 2024 and instead requests that this letter 
be tabled for the Hearing Panel’s consideration in lieu of attendance.   

The Regional Council’s submission was regarding Matters of Control or Discretion for all 
Industrial Zones in relation to Waste disposal.  The Regional Council’s submission was in 
support of:  

INZ-MCD11-Waste disposal 

The Regional Council supports the matters of control or discretion as outlined above.  The 
Regional Council supports the consideration of flood risk, natural character of waterways and 
effects on wāhi taonga and mahinga kai, which gives effect to Chapters 11, 7 and 2 of the 
Canterbury Regional Policy Statement.  The Section 42A Officer’s Report for Hearing Stream 
9A – Industrial Zones dated 13 March 2024 by Mr Andrew Willis has been reviewed and I agree 
with the report writer’s recommendations.   

We respectfully request that the Hearing Panel considers the Regional Council’s tabled letter. 
Should you have any queries please contact the undersigned.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Victoria Watt 
Senior Planner 

P: 027 262 6439 
E: Victoria.Watt@ecan.govt.nz 
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